
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:   File No. SR-CboeEDGA-2019-012 
 
FROM:  Adam T. Moore, Senior Counsel 

Office of the Investor Advocate 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 

 
DATE:  August 7, 2019 
 
RE:   Telephone Meeting with Representatives of Citadel Securities 
 
 
 

On Tuesday, August 6, 2019, Rick Fleming, Investor Advocate, Marc Sharma, Chief 
Counsel, Stephen Deane, Engagement Advisor, and Adam T. Moore, Senior Counsel, from the 
Office of the Investor Advocate participated in a conference call with representatives from 
Citadel Securities, including Stephen J. Berger (Managing Director), Jonah Platt (Head of 
Government and Regulatory Policy) and Gregg Berman (Director).   

 
Among the topics discussed was the proposed rule change in File No. SR-CboeEDGA-

2019-012. 
 


